NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GOLIAD COUNTY COMMISSIONERS COURT

Notice is hereby given that members of the Commissioners Court of Goliad County may be attending the
meetings as described below. The possibility exists that a quorum of the court will be in attendance at
this specified meeting and action may be taken. This notice is being posted to comply with the Texas
Open Meetings Act.

Event: Discuss & take action allowing permitting for new
subdivion by NTEX/Watersville Holdings

Date & Time: December 2™, 2024
9 am

Location: Goliad County Courthouse
Judges Office
Conference Room
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Goliad County Judge, Mike Bennett




